
 

Lakeville Council on Aging 

Meeting Minutes of July 5, 2023 

The Lakeville Council on Aging held a meeting on Wednesday, July 5, 2023 at the Lakeville Senior Center. 

The meeting was called to order at 10:03 am by Vice Chairman Hilary Wood. 
 

 Roll call: Taken by Donna Adams 
 

Present: Donna Adams, Joanne Bowes, Lori Fahey, Paula Houle, Charlene Montleon, Evajune White, Hilary Wood 

Alternates: Gail Dragicevich, Patricia Mustacaros 

Absent: Deveney Boyadjian, Nancy Richmond 
 

Chair Announcements: 

Hilary asked if any member knew of anyone that would like to become an alternate member of the board. Bruce 

Baptiste has resigned from the board allowing one of our new alternates to become a permanent member. This 

will leave an opening for a new alternate. 
 

Discussions from the previous meeting:  

A vote was taken to finalize the wording on the memorial brick for Angie Bourassa.  Joanne is going to give the 

completed form and money to Linda Ewell so the brick can be ordered. 
 

Review of June events: 

Father’s Day Game Day and Cookout with the Red Sox Trophy was a great hit 

The 4th of July Luncheon with the Tri-County Symphonic Band was well attended 

Vicennial Café celebration of the 20th anniversary of the Senior Center was a great success 
 

July Events 

Pop Up Art School July 6 (Felted Beach Scene)– sign-ups and a $5.00 deposit required 

Movies now at 1:00 July 11 – Sisterhood of the Traveling Pants; July 20 Elvis-sign-ups required 

Hearing Aid Clinic July 13 – sign-ups required 

Focus on Lakeville July 14 – Taunton River Watershed Alliance 

Bingo and Lunch July 18 – sign-ups required 

Arts and Crafts (Mini Wooden Houses) July 19 sign-ups required; $20 payable at the class 

Friday Café July 21 – Writers Slam by Creative Writing Group 

Chair Massage July 25 – sign-ups and a $5 deposit required 

Nutrition Simplified July 21 - sign-ups required 

Essential Oils July 27 – sign-ups required 
 

August teasers: 

Help with Hemp August 8 

Brain Builders August 10 

Focus on Lakeville August 11 (Paranormal Activities) 

Illusionist August 17 
 

A motion was made by Hilary to approve the minutes from the June 7, 2023 meeting. The motion was approved 

by Charlene Montleon and seconded by Evajune White. 
 

New Business: 

Paula Houle raised concerns about a certified Social Worker needed. A discussion regarding the services 

offered through our Outreach Program versus those offered by a social worker. Lori asked Paula for more 

details and we will continue discussing at our next meeting. 
 

Hilary motioned to adjourn the meeting at 11:04 am. The motion was accepted by Charlene Montleon and 

seconded by Paula Houle. (Great job chairing the meeting Hilary!) 
 

Next Meeting: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 at 10:00 am 

Respectfully Submitted by:  Secretary Donna M. Adams 


